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Hi Everyone, 
 
Today we have sent out a copy of our curriculum 
plans for each year group. We hope that you find 
them interesting and that they help you to support 
your child’s learning. These plans are also on our 
school website in the ‘children’ section.  
A new plan for next half term will be sent out in 
November and this will be followed by new plans 
every half term. 
If you have any questions about these you can ask 
your child’s class teacher at the upcoming Parents 
Evenings. 
Next Wednesday I will be hosting a ‘Coffee Morning’ 
in the school hall at 9am. This is an informal meeting 
that you can come along to and ask any questions 
you may have. It is also an opportunity for me to tell 
you about future plans and events. Do not worry if 
you are unable to attend as I will be having another 
coffee morning next term. 
I am looking forward to our first class assembly of 
the year on Friday next week. The children in 2A 
have been working very hard to make sure that they 
perform at their very best. I look forward to seeing 
parents, carers and relatives at the event. This will 
also be our Harvest Festival Day, please give 
generously. 
 
Kind regards 
Paula Rudd 
Interim Headteacher 
 

Themes for next week’s assemblies 
Each week we have a special theme for our assemblies and one of our key 
skills/values will be a focus for the week, with children being rewarded for displaying 
these. Our skill and theme for the next school week will be: Kindness/mental health 
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Harvest Festival 

On Friday 13th October Class 2A will be 
helping us to celebrate our Harvest Festival 
with a class performance. We will be 
collecting food for a local food bank.  
We are asking for donations of tinned or 
packet food, preferably with long use by 
dates. You can drop these into your child’s 
classroom any day next week or bring them to 
the school office. 

Dates for your diary 
 

Academic Year 2023-24 
Wed 11th Oct – Headteachers Parent Coffee morning 9am  
Fri 13th Oct – 2A Class Assembly 9am (date change) 
Wed/Thur 18th/19th Oct – Parents Evening 
Wed 25th Oct – Teddy Bear Hospital visit to Reception 
Fri 27th Oct – Halloween Disco 4.30pm 
Wk bg 30th Oct – Half term break School Closed for week 
Wk bg 6th Nov – Maths Workshops for parents 9am 
Fr1 17th Nov – BBC Children In Need Charity Day 
Mon 27th Nov – Pantomime in school 
Mon 18th Dec - EYFS Nativity performance am 
                        KS1 performance pm 
Tues 19th Dec – KS1 performance am 
                          EYFS nativity performance pm 
Thurs 21st Dec – Christmas parties 
Fri 22nd Dec – End of term 
Mon 8th Jan – Training Day school closed 
Tues 9th Jan – Back to school 
 
 

Reading 
Please remember to return your child’s reading 

book each Monday. If you do not return them they 
may not get another book until it is returned. We 

may have to charge for lost or damaged books. 
 

Celebration Assemblies will be every week, 
each Friday at 9am. If your child has been 
chosen to receive a certificate you will be 
informed via text or email and you are 
welcome to attend. 

Fundraising Day 
 

What a wonderful day we had fundraising with the 
Junior School to raise money towards a memory 

garden and Cerebral Palsy. 
Thank you for all your donations for non-uniform 

day and for purchasing raffle and tombola tickets. 
The amount raised so far is just over £700. We will 
update you with a final amount as soon as possible. 

 

Class Attendance 
2L – 98% 

1GT – 96% 
RG – 95% 

Nursery 94% 
RB – 93% 
1D – 92% 
2A – 91% 

Class 2L are the winners of this week’s best 
attendance certificate.  

All of the class will get extra playtime today. 


